
E-Mail Correspondence with Phil Chatfield Welsh Government 

 

From: Phil.Chatfield@wales.gsi.gov.uk 

Date: 27 October 2015 at 15:43:30 GMT 

To: p.carlisle@me.com 

Subject: RE: 

Hi Paul 

 

That would be fine - we are so close to completion! 

 

Regards 

 

Phil 

 

Water Branch / Gangen Dŵr  

Energy, Water and Flood Division / Is-adran Ynni, Dŵr a Llifogydd  

Welsh Government / Llywodraeth Cymru 

Cardiff / Caerdydd CF10 3NQ 

Tel / Ffôn: 07813 431682 

E-mail: phil.chatfield@wales.gsi.gov.uk / E-bost: phil.chatfield@cymru.gsi.gov.uk   

Website / Gwefan: www.wales.gov.uk/water / www.cymru.gov.uk/dwr.  

 

Defnyddiwr iShare/iShare User  

 

 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Paul Carlisle [mailto:p.carlisle@me.com]  

Sent: 27 October 2015 15:40 

To: Chatfield, Phil (ESNR-Environment-Energy Water & Flood) 

Cc: Christine.Dodson@niassembly.gov.uk; Pamela.Carson@niassembly.gov.uk; 

Barry.McLernon@niassembly.gov.uk 

Subject:  

 

Hi Phil 

 

I hope this finds you well. 

 

Firstly, thank you for agreeing to present to the Committee next week and for the very 

interesting paper that you have provided.  I look forward to meeting you and hearing your 

thoughts.  I do note, however, that you have indicated that the paper is not for 

circulation.  The Northern Ireland Assembly Standing Orders and guidance indicates that all 

evidence presented on Primary Legislation should be in an open and transparent 

forum.  Indeed, a formal record (Hansard) and recording of the meeting next week will be 

undertaken.  In addition, the Committee will produce a report, including written and oral 
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evidence, at the conclusion of their deliberations. 

 

I would be very grateful, therefore, if you could indicate that you are content to have your 

paper included in the Committee Report and to be debated at the meeting next week.  I am 

happy to have the record noted that this is policy in development if this aids you. 

 

I am due back into the office tomorrow and I am available on either (028) 9052 1063 or 

mobile (probably best) 07595 220947 

 

Again, thank you for your assistance. 

 

Regards 

 

Paul Carlisle 

Clerk to the Committee for Regional Development 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On leaving the Government Secure Intranet this email was certified virus 

free.  Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded 

for legal purposes. 

Wrth adael Mewnrwyd Ddiogel y Llywodraeth nid oedd unrhyw feirws yn gysylltiedig â’r 

neges hon.  Mae’n ddigon posibl y bydd unrhyw ohebiaeth drwy’r GSi yn cael ei logio, ei 

monitro a/neu ei chofnodi yn awtomatig am resymau cyfreithiol. 
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